COMMUNICATION C4
ITEM NO. 5
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Paul Lawson

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 3:31 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: Proposed Development of 3660 Rutherford Rd.

I'm utterly astonished that you would even consider this proposal !! Knowing how restricted the traffic is currently on Hawkview Blvd is , I can't even comprehend what an additional 328 dwelling units would do to the current traffic scenario here .Probably a traffic study was done recently

In the Vellore Woods/ Rutherford Intersection and due to less traffic here (due to the covid situation), it has given a false report on what we face everyday trying to make a left hand turn from Vellore on to eastbound Rutherford. I can only imagine what an additional 328 units would do to this scenario!!

I believe this 328 unit proposal would absolutely ruin the existing area!

Paul Lawson

Johnswood Crescent Woodbridge.

Sent from Mail for Windows